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From: no-reply=restoretheworkingclass.org@mg.restoretheworkingclass.org on behalf of 

Michael Harmon <no-reply@restoretheworkingclass.org>

Sent: Monday, August 3, 2015 9:46 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: I want to put people back to work

Governor Haley, 

 

As a concerned citizen of the state of South Carolina it’s important to me that we retain our safety net for the 

truly vulnerable.  

 

I’ve recently learned that our state does not require able-bodied adults to work in order to receive food stamps 

(SNAP) for more than 3 months.  This concerns me as I know we have limited resources and those resources 

should be preserved for the people in our state who cannot help themselves.   

 

I want our safety net to be a hand up reserved for ONLY those that are in truly needy; not a hand out. 

 

Please do not renew our state’s SNAP waiver from the work requirement. I worry we are denying our fellow 

citizens future opportunity by trapping them in dependency, spending taxpayer dollars we simply don’t have, 

and hurting our economy.  

 

Partner with these citizens by positioning them toward work.  It’s the right thing to do. 

 

Michael Harmon 

 

Beaufort, South Carolina 

 

mharmon113@yahoo.com 
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